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Fasrlug Beyond Todey

Date: 23" April 2019

Note of Appreciation

Dear Eric Foo Suan Kee,

Please accept our sincere thanks for the excellent support provided by you and your staff in arranging
and hosting the visit to ‘Kheng Chiu Happy Lodge’.

The lodge facilities and amenities are excellent and support by your staff was outstanding. The
interaction with the old folks was the highlight of the visit. Throughout the conversations, they were full
of zest, heaming with smiles and very happy, truly living to the name of ‘Kheng Chiu Happy Lodge’.

It was an unforgettable experience for us considering it was the first time we visited a lodge and have
benefited a lot from this visit. On behalf of Shelton College International and Shangdong Youth
University of Political Science, we thank you for making the visit a meaningful and memorable one.

The visitors from Shangdong Youth University of Political Science were indelibly impressed and full of
praises for you and your staff for the passion, dedication and hard work. They have expressed their
interest to collaborate with you in the near future. As an advocate of holistic education, Shelton College
International will also be getting our Media and Arts students to do filming at your lodge as part of
corporate social responsibility to contribute to society,

Once again, thank you for your gracious hospitality and professionalism.
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Chi\e/f Exec&i% thicer
Dr. Jessica Chertg
Shelton CollegéInternational




